
Office of the Auditor-General Shows Solidarity for Prostate Cancer Awareness 

 

Office of the Auditor-General’s employees posing for a group photo during the Prostate Cancer Awareness session. 

In a powerful display of unity, employees at the Office of the Auditor-General 

donned blue attire on November 20, 2024¸ in support of Prostate Cancer 

Awareness Month.  

This annual event highlights the critical importance of early detection and 

advocates for regular screenings, aiming to save lives through increased awareness. 

The initiative, organized by the Wellness subdivision within the office, encouraged 

a culture of openness and dialogue regarding prostate cancer—an issue that affects 

many individuals and families within the community. Participants were seen across 

the office wearing blue shirts, ties, and accessories, creating a sea of blue that 

underscored the significance of this health issue. 

As Prostate Cancer Awareness Month continues, the Office of the Auditor-General 

remains committed to spreading knowledge and promoting support initiatives, 

reinforcing the message that together, we can make a meaningful impact in the 

fight against prostate cancer. 

 


